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Please give to those who have given a lifetime.

Elderly religious need your help. Like those pictured, nearly 25,000
senior sisters, brothers, and religious order priests have devoted their
lives to prayer and ministry—educating the young, tending the sick, aiding
the needy, and more. Yet years of serving for little or no pay have left

a profound shortage in retirement savings. Your support of the Retirement
Fund for Religious helps furnish care, medicine, and other necessities.
Please give generously.
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Standing, from left: Fr. William Graham, OFM Cap, 75;
Sr. Mary Lucille Stelly, SSF, 89; Sr. Angele Marie
Sadlier, O Carm, 91; Fr. Bertrand Ebben, OP, go0.

Seated, from left: Sr. Joan Flores, SSF, 81; Sr. Denis
Rodrigue, O Carm, 93; Sr. Ann Martinez, MSC, 82.

retiredreligious.org

To give at your parish: Make your check payable to
your parish. (Write RFR on the memo line.)

To donate by mail: Make your check payable to
Retirement Fund for Religious. Please do not mail cash.

Amount: Q¢$1,000 Q¢$500 Q$250 Q%100 TQ$s0 %25 QO Other$
Name

Address

City State Zip code

Email address (for e-newsletters)

(Arch)diocese

Data Preference (Please check Yes or No.)

The data | provided may be used to complete this
transaction and used and stored for United States
Conference of Catholic Bishops Retirement Fund for
Religious records.

Q Yes, | agree.

1O No, the data | provided may only be
used for this transaction.

Please check with your employer
about matching gifts.
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